
 

 
 
 
 

 

Office of the Executive Mayor of the City of Tshwane 

  

City starts billing residents on 17 July 2019 
 

12 July 2019 

Release: immediate 

  
The City of Tshwane has taken a decision to start billing residents on Wednesday 17th July 
2019.  
 
Charges incurred will be according to the previously approved National Energy Regulator of 
South Africa (Nersa) tariff rates for the 2018/19 financial year. 
 
As a leader of a caring and responsible government, I appreciate that the City ought to await 
Nersa’s approval first.  
 
To residents who have already been charged this month, prepaid meter users will be 
credited with units according to 2018/19 rates while awaiting Nersa approvals. 
 

Media enquiries:  
  
Omogolo Taunyane 
Mayoral Spokesperson  
079 451 5211 
Norman.Mohale@Tshwane.gov.za 
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